
One seriously injured in Lincoln Ave. shooting
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Jan. 5, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies responded before 3 p.m. today to a shooting on
Lincoln Avenue near West Stall Street in the Lincolnville area.

They found one person suffering a serious gunshot wound. That person was transported to a
local hospital.

A suspect is believed to have fled in a vehicle. A description of the suspect and vehicle was not
immediately available.

There is no known threat to other residents in the community.

UPDATE Jan. 6, 2022

The incident report is available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.

Detectives continue to investigate. No arrests have been made. Anyone with information can
call CCSO at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

UPDATE March 17, 2022

Patrick McDuawn Platt Jr., 21, was arrested this morning on charges of attempted murder and
possession of a firearm during commission of a violent crime in the Jan. 5 shooting on Lincoln
Avenue. The arrest affidavits are available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.
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